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A new report from the New America Foundation states that one of every three people killed in
the U.S.’s not-so-secret drone war in Pakistan is a civilian. The report also discloses that none
of the strikes in 2009 targeted Bin Laden, and that they have had little impact on the Taliban’s
ability to plan operations in Afghanistan and Pakistan.

  

To the contrary, the drone strikes serve as a powerful recruiting tool for the Taliban and al
Qaeda.The authors note that the rapidly escalating use of drones by the Obama Administration
far exceeds the rate of use by the Bush Administration, with 2009’s 51 strikes exceeding the
total number of strikes under the entire Bush Administration.
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http://rethinkafghanistan.com/blog/?p=1789

